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Date: 200032021

To,

The students of Electronics and Communication Department

Al
Sub: Appreciation letter for conducting Digital Transaction Campaign

Dear Students

On behalf of Badaga Yedapaduvu Grama Panchayath, | like to thank all students of
your team for conducting most useful Campaign program to the vicity of our panchayth
from 16/3/2021 to 200372021, Your willingness to contnbute valuable time 1o the society
shows your commitment to educate common people. The awareness given to peoples of our
panchayath will help in the future to face Digital Transaction effectively and avoid online

frauds.

I look forward much more association with you in future

With regands
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